
 

 

 

 

Tuesday 1st September 2020 

 

UPDATED COMPANY CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) STATEMENT FROM  

MALCOLM HENLEY, MD OF BPC ENERGY LIMITED 

 

BPC Energy Limited are continuing to closely monitor developments with respect to Coronavirus (COVID-19). We 
have taken steps to ensure the safety and wellness of our employees by providing key personnel the ability to work 
from home and ensuring that all staff within the office adhere to strict social distancing and hygiene measures, this 
means that the business can continue its operations thereby reducing any possible impact to our customers.  
 
Throughout lockdown, BPC Energy have worked closely with our supply chains to minimise any potential impacts or 
delays. We are continuously verifying our supplier’s ability to supply raw materials to continue running our 
manufacturing sites. Our supplier sites have all resumed production, with all our manufacturing plants, suppliers and 
facilities remaining fully operational, providing low risk from these locations moving forward. 
 
Our production department have worked tirelessly throughout lockdown to fulfil orders and ensure we were able to 
meet customer expectations while ensuring all social distance guidelines were met and maintained throughout. Our 
procurement team have been actively engaged with our key raw material suppliers to understand any impact and 
we will continue to work closely with them to ensure our suppliers can meet our needs and keep our manufacturing 
processes running smoothly. Our commercial teams continue to be very engaged with customers and work hard to 
identify any potential impacts as we start to work in a new way. 
 
BPC Energy are adhering to all guidelines and practical actions as outlined by WHO (World Health Organisation), the 
UK Government and the NHS. 
  
BPC Energy are keeping those directly affected by this virus in our thoughts and we wish you all the very best in 
continuing to navigate the times ahead. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Managing Director 
BPC Energy Limited 
 


